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OUR SCHOOL GOAL 
 

 
To grow students’ self-awareness and personal management reinforcing self-regulation skills and  

ensuring all students thrive at school. 
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SCHOOL NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tea Time Celebration 
 
This week’s students are being recognized at Tea Time for demonstrating the following quality of emotional regulation at 

school: 

Showing kindness and empathy to others 

Congratulations to the following students: Tobias, Stephen H. Indirah and Kennedy 

During tea time we share stories of the actions students are taking in the emotional regulation domain and we are very 

proud of our students for demonstrating such exceptional kindness and empathy to their peers.  We look forward to further 

celebration at our monthly assembly this Friday. 

 

 
 
Reminder: Photo Retakes – November 2, 2015 
 

Photo retakes will be Monday Nov 2nd in the morning. 

Please return your unwanted proofs with your child on Nov 2nd labelled “Retakes” and return on Monday  Nov 2/15 to give 

to the photographer. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Weather Reminders:  Please Dress for Rain & Finding Snow 
Information 
  

Our beautiful weather is hanging on but could turn the corner!  At Seaview we play outside on rainy days calling 'inside' days 

only in the event of unsafe or extreme conditions.  Please ensure your child is dressed for the weather and provide rubber 

boots for school.  Our students really enjoy building mud dams and puddle jumping during play time.  Without proper 

footwear we ask students not to participate in these activities which they find disappointing.  Alternatives activities in the 

undercover area are a daily option for students who prefer to stay out of the rain. 

  

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.westsoundacademy.org/images/stories/icons/camera_clipart1.jpg&imgrefurl=http://imgarcade.com/1/school-picture-retake-day-clip-art/&h=344&w=490&tbnid=EUu8quUEHBFV9M:&zoom=1&docid=aDZhNri3euTKUM&ei=hppGVJylGMvy8QXsyoCwAQ&tbm=isch&ved=0CF8QMyg4MDg&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=1710&page=3&start=53&ndsp=30


In terms of snow, please check our district website (www.sd43.bc.ca) and listen to CKNW 98.0 for updates regarding 

potential school closures.  We do look forward to our first snow day at school when our students always have lots of fun 

building snowmen and safe sliding at recess.  It's a wonderful school tradition. 

  

 

School Forms 

 

 

Okay maybe not but we are still 

missing quite a few E-forms I promise 

it  won’t take long once you start!!!!! 

 

 

 

E Forms Information 

At the beginning of each school year, there are number of necessary forms that we need you to complete. 

E Forms are online and due now.  It is crucial that you complete the required forms for each student. 

They are available online in our Seaview Community Portal www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/Seaview   

1. School Policies  

2. Emergency Release  

 

Additionally, you will find on that page the following optional forms: 

 Medical Alert - To be completed at the start of each school year but only if your child has a medical 

concern.  

 Volunteer Application - To be completed once at each school level by parents and non-parents who 

are planning to volunteer at our school. Note: you also need to drop off a criminal record check (CRC) 

at the school office. Contact the school to ensure your CRC is still valid.  

 Driver Application - To be completed at the start of each school year by volunteers who are 

planning to transport students during school field trips. Note: you will also need to drop off a driver's 

abstract and a criminal record check at the school office and complete a Volunteer Application form 

(once per school level).  

 Absence Report – (available currently) To be completed when your child is going to be away from 

school. 

 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/Seaview
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://cloudmom.com/babys-first-year/time-saving-advice-for-filling-out-forms/&ei=M75OVJryEMK1ogSuqYLgDQ&bvm=bv.77880786,d.cGE&psig=AFQjCNEHmfz_CyzniYjMZB4bXw7rc_F0hg&ust=1414533041440584


 

COMMUNITY SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 

Hi, Seaview Community! 

 

The Fall 2015 After School Programs... have now began.  

 

Majority of the programs have now full up. If there are any programs students still want to register for please contact 

me at dbelskaya@sd43.bc.ca to complete the registration process.  

 

The winter program brochures will be available in December, and programs will begin in January. Kindergarten 

parents will now have an opportunity to start registering their kids for the winter programs, later for the spring 

programs as well.  

If you have any questions please contact:  

Dasha Belskaya - Community School Coordinator  

dbelskaya@sd43.bc.ca.  

 

 

Seaview Montessori now provides the following licensed programs within Seaview Community School:  

1. Group Daycare: (with a morning preschool component) for ages 2.5 to 5 years. Time: 7 AM – 6 PM; 
Monday to Friday 

2. Preschool: 3 and 5 day programs. Time: 9 AM – 12 PM; September to June 
3. Out of School Care: 7 AM – 9 AM & 3 PM – 6 PM. Open during Pro D Days, Winter & Spring Break. Open 

July and August with an all-day summer program.  
 

To register now contact the Centre at 604-765-4022 or email seaviewmontessori@shaw.ca 

 

Request from a parent 

Any parent interested in completing a survey to assist one of our families in a home-based venture regarding 
kids' bedding, please consult this survey link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W77JN3B 
Any help is appreciated. 
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PAC NEWS 
 

 

THANK YOU SEAVIEW 
 

Seaview PAC would like to thank everyone that attended our Pumpkin Patch on Thursday Oct 22. 

We had a great time and hope you did too. We would also like to give a big thank you to everyone that helped organize, 

set up, clean up and run stations. Without all our volunteers events like this would not be possible. 

  

Did you miss getting your pumpkin at the pumpkin patch? Don’t worry small pumpkins for $3 will be on sale after school 

on 

Wednesday Oct 28 and Thursday Oct 29th. You can find us set up out front of the school from 3:00 PM – 4:00 PM on both 

days.  

  

Stay tuned for more PAC events coming up in November. 

 

Seaview Community School Hot Lunch Program 
 

 

Our Hot Lunch program is back and our ordering system is going GREEN!  Instead of filling out a paper order form families 

can place their orders online at http://www.munchalunch.com/schools/seaviewcommunityschool/. 

http://www.munchalunch.com/schools/seaviewcommunityschool/


 

Simply register your family, add your children and then click the green “Order Lunch” button. You can pay for your orders 

by credit card, Paypal, cash or cheque. 

 

Please place your orders by October 9, 2015. If you need assistance with ordering, or do not have access to the internet, 

please contact Jessie Hurley at jhcherish@gmail.com or inquire at the school office. 

 

Our thanks to the Seaview parent community for supporting this important fundraiser and to our wonderful volunteers who 

help make this program a success! 

 

 

 

 
Let’s make some Dough! 

          
COBS Bread in Suter Brook Village has teamed up with 

Seaview Community school! 

          
With every purchase you make at Suter Brook COBS, mention that you are with 
Seaview Community School, and 5% of your purchase will be donated back to 
Seaview! 

          

mailto:jhcherish@gmail.com


No cards necessary!  Not even a coupon book!  Just mention Seaview and that's it!  
Easy as Pie…or in this case Bread…or Fun Buns, or cinnamon rolls, or savory 
croissants…oh I could go on and on! 

          

So be sure to mention Seaview Community School the next time you are 
shopping at COBS Bread in Suter Brook! 

    

 

    

        

        

        

        

          COBS Bread ~ Suter Brook 
154 Brew St. 

Port Moody 

604-461-2716 
                                                                             

October & November 2015 

 

              MONDAY         TUESDAY                WEDNESDAY             THURSDAY              FRIDAY 

26 27 28 29 30 

Assembly 9:15 

 

Halloween 

Parade 

1:00 pm 

2 

Photo Retakes 

 

3 4 5 

Dreamrider 

Theatre 

Presentation 

11AM  

6 

9 10 

Remembrance 

Day Assembly 

11:00 am 

11 

Remembrance 

Day  

Stat Holiday 

12 13 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

  

16 17 18 

PAC Meeting 

7:30 in the 

Library 

19 20  

School Closure 

Day 

23 24 25 26 27 

Assembly 9:15 

Kindergarten 

vision & hearing 

screening 

1:00pm 

30 1 2 3 4 


